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Welcome! The European Network of Cultural Centres starts with regular, short newsletters. We hope to reach thousands of colleagues from 

local cultural centres all over Europe, as well from local, regional or national cultural administrations.  
 
You receive this first ENCC-newsletter because your are as cultural centre related to our network, or because you are part of the 
European cultural field and we were one way or another in contact in the past.  
If you no longer wish to receive the ENCC-newsletter, feel free to unsubscribe below. 

  
 

Operating 
Grant 

As a start of this first newsletter we are proud to announce that the European Commission has approved a three year operating 
grant application we submitted last year. This is really a great opportunity to realise our program and to offer a broad spectrum of 
activities. You will get more information about it very soon 

  
 

Culture  
(not) for all?  

Concerning our upcoming activities, ENCC and our partners in Poland would like to invite you to the next ENCC Shortcut Europe 
Conference 2011 in November in Warsaw. The main topic of this year will be Culture (not) for all?  
You can find more information on the website of the conference, and we will keep you informed when plans and program develops. 
Save the dates: 16-17-18 November. 

  
 

Bridge 
Between 
European 
Cultural 
Centres 
(BECC) 

We are also pleased to let you know that the BECC project is still running successfully. The BECC is a Europe-wide exchange 
program that aims at enabling locally based cultural workers to go abroad for a period of one week to six months to work in a 
cultural centre and familiarize themselves with a different culture.  
Over 20 cultural staff members are - or will soon be - traveling around Europe visiting colleagues in other countries. You can read 
more about the program on the BECC website. The evaluation seminar is planned from 28th  to 30th of September in Leuven, 
Belgium. 

  
 

  You are welcome to send us information you wish to distribute in this newsletter. 
Please write to us at office@encc.eu for feedback, questions or comments 

We wish you a beautiful beginning of the summer!  
Kind regards, the ENCC Coordination Office Team 

www.encc.eu 

  
 

Members of ENCC: IG Kultur (Austria) | ACC & ASTRAC (Belgium, French Community) | VVC (Belgium, Flemish Community) | Kulturhusene I 
Danmark (Denmark) | SKTNK (Finland) | Bundesvereinigung Soziokultureleler Zentren (Germany) | KKOSZ (Hungary) | Lithuanian Association of 
Cultural Centres) | NKN (Norway) | Network of Mazovia Region Cultural Centres (Poland) 
Associated members: Tresnjevka Cultural Centre & Dubrava Cultural Centre (Zagreb, Croatia) | Dorożkarnia Children and Youth Culture Centre 
| Salford City Council Arts’ Development Service (Salford, England) | Madiaverkstedet I Bergen (Norway) | Ochota Cultural Centre 

 

 
This project has been funded with support from the European Commission. 
This publication reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission  
cannot be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained therein  
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